
 

 

Newsletter Friday 13th September 2024 

Information Evenings  

A reminder that year group information evenings are taking place next week. Please note these will take 

place in your child's classroom. Parents should enter through external classroom doors.  

Information evenings are a fantastic opportunity to meet the staff working in your child's class and to 

gain an overview of expectations for the year. The information evenings will take place on the following 

dates:  

• Monday 16th September : Year 1 information evening at 3:30pm, 

• Tuesday 17th September: Year 2 and Year 5 information evenings at 3:30pm 

• Wednesday 18th September: Year 6 information evening at 3:30pm 

• Thursday 19th September: Year 3 and Year 4 information evenings at 3:30pm. 

On Wednesday 18th September, we are also holding a Reading Information session for EYFS parents in 

the New Hall at 3:30pm 

We look forward to seeing you all.  

Term Ahead 

The Term Ahead will be posted on Class Dojo soon. This includes any key dates for events happening 

during the Autumn Term in school.  

Parking 

We have had a number of complaints from residents on Howard Avenue regarding parents/carers 

parking inconsiderately, and fully blocking driveways whilst dropping off children.  Please can all 

parents/carers be mindful of neighbours and the safety of children when parking. A reminder that the 

staff car park should not be used as a turning point or for dropping off/collection at any time. 

Thank you for your support. 



St Mary’s Children’s Choir Launch with Songs and Pizza 14.30pm 

Sunday 15 September 

St Mary’s Lymm popular Children’s Choir is reforming after the summer break.  If you know of a child 

(aged 5-12) who loves to sing they are warmly invited to the launch party with pizza and singing 4.30pm 

Sunday 15 September at St Mary’s Church. There are several performances scheduled including St Marys 

Christmas Tree Festival, , Christmas Carol Service and Christingle Service. Children can sing in as many or 

as few events as they wish. There is no charge to join the choir. For further details please contact Susan 

Gadd St Mary’s Musical Director email susangadd@hotmail.com 
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